Architectural Review Process

For Village on the Green Condo il

Any changes impacting the outside of your condo unit need prior approval from the Board of
Directors. This includes changes such as new windows, new doors, and any changes to
screened porches or porch enclosures.

The condo unit owner must submit to the VOG lll President a copy of the proposed renovation
contract and a diagram or picture of the windows/doors being installed so that specific items
can be verified (bronze color, slider type windows, etc.). These documents may be delivered to
the Board President in person, mailed, or sent electronically.

Requests will be reviewed as soon as possible, and the owner will be notified of the review
determination.

General Rules for Owners:

¢ No changes to landscape or grounds

e No plants, shrubs or trees may be planted or removed

e No patios or patio slabs may be built

e No changes in paint color of doors, window frames or buildings



